
 

24th June 2024 
 
 

Year 2 Trip to Fleetwood 
 

Wednesday 10th July 
 

Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
As part of this terms Geography topic covering Seaside holidays in the UK, 
Year2 will be visiting Fleetwood on Wednesday 10th July.  
 
School uniform must be worn; please dress according to the weather. Sun hat 
or waterproof coat with hood. 
 
If the weather is sunny, before school please apply sun cream and give any 
hay fever medication. If your child has an any adverse reactions to bee/wasp 
stings, please inform school prior to the trip. 
 
Minibuses will leave at approximately 9.30am, we will return to school for 
normal home time. 
 
School will provide a packed lunch for all children who normally have a school 
meal.  
 
If you have any queries or questions, please see me in school. 
 
Thank you, 
 
 
Mrs Hume. 
Year 2 Teacher. 
 


